
 
 

 Current Director of Defense Information Systems Agency to Retire
  
 
ARLINGTON, VA., March 11, 2008 – Defense Information Systems Agency (DISA) 
Director Lt. Gen. Charles E. Croom Jr. announced today that the U.S. Air Force has 

approved his retirement.  Lt. Gen. Croom has served as the director of DISA and the 

commander of the Joint Task Force for Global Network Operations (JTF-GNO) since 

July 2005.      

 

DISA’s current vice director, Navy Rear Adm. Elizabeth A. Hight has been nominated 

by the president for appointment to the grade of vice admiral and assignment as the 

new director of DISA and commander of the JTF-GNO.  The nomination is still pending 

approval.   

 

The retirement ceremony and change of command is planned to take place in July 

2008.  Details will be forthcoming soon. 

 

The Defense Information Systems Agency is a Department of Defense combat 

support agency and provides real-time information technology (IT) and 

communications support to the president, vice president, secretary of defense, the 

military services, and the combatant commands. From its Arlington, Va., 

headquarters and through worldwide field activities, DISA offers IT services and 

capabilities that enable our nation’s military to accomplish their missions. 
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